
WEST HAVEN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
“Schools Committed to Excellence” 

Forest Elementary School 
95 Burwell Road 

West Haven, Connecticut 06516 
(203) 931- 6800 ~ FAX (203) 931-6803 

www.whschools.org 
 
Thomas J. Hunt   
Principal                                                               
  

School Governance Council 
February 11, 2015 

Agenda 
 

 
1) Election Results 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



WEST HAVEN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
“Schools Committed to Excellence” 

Forest Elementary School 
95 Burwell Road 

West Haven, Connecticut 06516 
(203) 931- 6800 ~ FAX (203) 931-6803 

www.whschools.org 
 
Thomas J. Hunt   
Principal                                                               
  

 
School Governance Council 

February 11, 2015 
Minutes 

 
Attendance: Thomas Hunt, Valerie Jerrild, Jo-Ann Mondo 
 
Mr. Hunt welcomed the new teacher representative to the Forest School Governance 
Council. 
 
He explained that the results of election nominations turned out no nominees or 
volunteers. Mr. Hunt approached a few parents hoping to spark an interest in joining; 
however those approached were not interested. Mr. Hunt asked the new teacher 
representative to reach out to any of their parents they thought would be interested 
in serving. He also explained he would try one more flyer to parents to satisfy the 
election process on February 20, 2015. If no one is interested he will table the council 
until the next school year. 
 
Next meeting is April 1, 2015. 
 


